
Iowa Department of Human Services 
The State of Iowa asked 3000 people in Medicaid about the quality of the 
services they receive. Here’s what they said; 2002. 
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If you are unable to access this document, please send an email to cahps1@ahrq.gov requesting an alternate 
format of the information. 


